Bennett Stein

From: Gomez, Francisco (NHTSA)

Sent: Thursday, October 18, 2012 3:18 PM

To: Simon, Richard (NHTSA); Louizou, Thomas (NHTSA)
Subject: another ALPR email

From: Gomez, Francisco (NHTSA)

Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2012 2:00 PM
To: 'Glass, Thomas R’

Subject: RE: ALPRs

Thanks. Not sure Tom. Under SAFETEA LU they were eligible on a proportional funding basis but not sure if this will still
be the case. Once we get more information | will let you know

From: Glass, Thomas R [mailto:thglass@pa.gov]
Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2012 8:53 AM

To: Gomez, Francisco (NHTSA)

Subject: RE: ALPRs

PA State Police has confirmed they haven’t used NHTSA money for the rental or purchase of ALPRs.

Thomas R. Glass | Manager, Program Services

PA Department of Transportation | Bureau of Maintenance and Operations
Division Of Highway Safety & Traffic Operations

400 North Street, 6th Floor | Harrisburg, PA 17120

Phone: 717.783.2113 | Fax: 717.783.8012

www.dot.state.pa.us

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use,
disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-
mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

RIGHT-TO-KNOW LAW: The contents of this e-mail may be considered a public record, available for
inspection or copying. For more information please refer to http://openrecords.state.pa.us/.

From: Glass, Thomas R

Sent: Tuesday, August 07, 2012 8:20 AM
To: ‘francisco.gomez@dot.gov'

Subject: RE: ALPRs

Nope. PA State Police rents them sometimes. As far as | know they don’t use our agreement. I’'m checking and will let
you know if I'm incorrect.

Will they be eligible for purchase under MAP-217?

Thomas R. Glass | Manager, Program Services
PA Department of Transportation | Bureau of Maintenance and Operations
Division Of Highway Safety & Traffic Operations
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400 North Street, 6th Floor | Harrisburg, PA 17120
Phone: 717.783.2113 | Fax: 717.783.8012
www.dot.state.pa.us

CONFIDENTIALITY NOTICE: This e-mail message, including any attachments, is for the sole use of the
intended recipient(s) and may contain confidential and privileged information. Any unauthorized review, use,
disclosure or distribution is prohibited. If you are not the intended recipient, please contact the sender by reply e-
mail and destroy all copies of the original message.

RIGHT-TO-KNOW LAW: The contents of this e-mail may be considered a public record, available for
inspection or copying. For more information please refer to http://openrecords.state.pa.us/.

From: francisco.gomez@dot.gov [mailto:francisco.gomez@dot.gov]
Sent: Monday, August 06, 2012 3:26 PM

To: Glass, Thomas R

Subject: ALPRs

Hi Tom,
Quick question- Do you use funds to purchase License Plate Readers?
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